
                                                                                
 

 
 
 

Dear Parents / Carers,                   March 2023 
EASTLEA BREAKFAST CLUB 

 

Our Breakfast Club is proving very popular and we have larger groups attending the sessions each 
morning.  This is great news for the children as it means that there are always plenty of friends for them to 
share their breakfast with and talk to in the mornings, but it can mean that the noise levels rise in the library 
and this is something which we wish to address.  
 

This week, we have spoken to most of the children who attend Breakfast Club to ‘go over the rules’ of what 
we expect and reinforce the behaviour we wish to see in the mornings.  A copy if this is outlined below. 
 

We have also explained to the children that if they are finding it tricky to follow the rules and don’t seem to 
be responding to adult reminders then they may be asked to leave the library area and go and sit 
separately in their classroom with a teacher.  You will be informed if this happens.  Repeated instances of 
this would lead to your child being asked to not attend Breakfast Club in the short term.  
 

I know we can rely on your support to encourage your children to behave quietly and responsibly in 
Breakfast Club – just like they do for the rest of their school day at Eastlea. 
 

Thank you! 
 
Miss Beeston 
Head Teacher 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                           

 


